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Electronic 
Corporations 

Law Library
1. Easy to use

You'll find the Library extremely easy to use. And 
because it's compatible with Windows, you can 
simply click your mouse to move efficiently through 

the Library.

2. Faster research
You can search thousands of pages in seconds. 
What's more, you have the flexibility to conduct 
more thorough, time-saving research than could 

ever be possible in print.

3. No filing
Updating is simply a matter of replacing your CD. 
That means there are minimal administration costs 
and a reduced risk of errors from poor filing.

CALL NOW!
Call 1300300224
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to receive a FREE CD Review Kit which 
gives you many, many more reasons 
why you should invest in the CCH 
Electronic Corporations Law Library.

raw
CCH CD-ROMs are making 
technology work for you.

CCH AUSTRALIA LIMITED
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New
Appointment for 

Law Institute 
of Victoria

The Council of the Law Institute 
of Victoria have appointed Mr Ian 
Dunn as the new Executive Direc­
tor.

Mr Dunn commenced in his 
recent position as Executive Director 
on January 15 1996.

Mr Dunn is well qualified for the 
job. He is a respected litigator, and 
has been a partner at a major law 
firm, Wisewoulds, for many years.

He served on the Council of the 
Law Institute for 12 years and as 
President in 1987/88.

During his term on the Council, 
Mr Dunn was closely involved in all 
aspects of the life of the profession.

He was the founding Chairman of 
the Specialisation Board (a position 
he held for six years), chaired the 
Solicitors’ Liability Committee be­
tween 1989 and 1992, chaired the 
Ethics Committee for 5 years and 
represented Victorian solicitors at the 
Law Council of Australia (1988-90).

The establishment of the Legal Aid 
Commission of Victoria, new re­
gimes for compensating injured work­
ers and motor accident victims, the 
abolition of ad valorem fee scales are 
among the issues with which Mr 
Dunn had to deal with during the past 
decade and half.

He is therefore no stranger to 
controversy.

He has demonstrated a total 
commitment to the profession, and a 
real understanding of the needs of 
all members.

In recognition of this, he was ap­
pointed a Life Member earlier this 
year.

Mr Dunn is looking forward to 
working with his counterparts 
around the country on issues of 
mutual concern.

Mr Mark Woods 
President 

Law Institute of Victoria
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